
Kansans For Liberty 
 

 

 Committee Members 
  

This testimony in support of HB 2373 

 

Please pass HB 2373 

 

 States with RPS have seen their utility rates soar 4 times faster than non RPS states. 

Please stop the damage to our economy. In Wichita we have higher electric rates than 

in New York,  with another $150 million rate increase before the KCC again this year.  

 

What is even worse not one kilowatt of the energy will ever be used by the Kansas Tax 

Payers that are paying the “subsidy” bill. All this energy )after we pay for the new 

transmission lines to carry it out of state) will be purchased on one of the coasts by some 

company that wants to say it uses only “green” energy. Enough is enough.  

 

Sunset RPS. 

 

In addition I support the HB2401 bill to place a 4.33% excise tax on on renewable 

energy.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

  

Thank You  

Craig Gabel 

150 e 44th Wichita Ks. 67216  

craig_gabel@yahoo.com  
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